
Keep The G.I. Bill Strong
In “Keep The G.I. Bill Strong” (City Journal, February 5, 2019), Steve Cohen discusses 
the G.I. with respect to America needing to retain the best, most experienced people in 
all branches of the military. He maintains that rolling back the G.I. Bill’s transferability 
provision will hinder that goal.

To see the full article, click on the link below.

Keep The G.I. Bill Strong | City Journal

Pollock Cohen LLP Page 1

https://www.city-journal.org/gi-bill-transferability-option

	Keep The G.I. Bill Strong

